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I Support HB 2713  Cities Right to Electrify 

 

I have been working with numerous coalition groups for years to get Eugene to ban 

gas fueled new housing. We finally got low-rise done last month and we need to 

protect our rights to make our own decisions about how to de-carbonize our 

communities!! 

 

I fully support this bill, and do not support having people from outside coming in to 

ram something else down our throats. Those from outside would most probably be 

“natural” gas companies and their cronies. It’s all about profits for them, while for us 

it’s all about making life healthier for our children and ourselves, only. No monetary 

gain for most of us. 

 

Please vote to support and move this bill to the next level soon. 

 

Thank you, 

Robin Bloomgarden 

Eugene, OR 97402 

 


